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Northwest Regional Library to close temporarily for repairs 
 
Fort Myers, FL, May 12, 2025 ‒ The Northwest Regional Library, 519 Chiquita Blvd. N., Cape Coral, will 
close temporarily for flooring replacement on Monday, May 19. The building will reopen at noon Tuesday, 
May 27, following the Memorial Day holiday. 
 
Item due dates have been extended and library programs have been canceled. An exterior book drop will 
be available 24/7 for those interested in returning items. 
 
Patrons are encouraged to check the library website, www.leelibrary.net, and social media for reopening 
information. 
 
The Lee County Library System has 13 branches to serve Lee County residents. For more information 
about library locations, online access to e-books and streaming content, program information and other 
services, visit www.leelibrary.net or call 239-479-4636.   
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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